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Application

Featured Functions

GetonAgain Intelligent Embroidery CAD System is a 
powerful and user-friendly software for creating 
embroidery patterns, tailored to fulfill the diverse 
requirements of embroidery machines during the 
pattern-making process, including diamond setting, 
cross-stitch, towel embroidery, double sequins, and 
more. It empowers users to enhance work efficiency, 
shorten production cycles, and minimize costs. 
Across industries such as apparel, home furnishing, 
and other textile sectors, this software plays a 
pivotal role.

Multiple input methods: Provides basic linear, 
strip, and area input method tools to meet users' 
needs for designing complex flower patterns.

Import image file function: Allows for the design of 
floral stitch patterns on imported images.
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Sequin function: Allows for setting various sequin 
parameters (wrapping mode, concentric, hoop, fish 
scale, etc.) to achieve different application effects of 
sequins.

Import vector file function: Automatically converts 
imported vector data into single stitch data.

Diamond setting function: Enables the application 
of various diamond-shaped graphics for diamond 
setting.

Cross-stitch function: Automatically generates 
cross-stitch patterns.

Towel embroidery function: Fills in the design of 
graphics to achieve the effect of towel embroidery.

Assign Serial Number Function: Allows for assigning 
new serial numbers to specified objects.
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